
 

Moray Coast u3a 
(u3a was formerly the University of the Third Age in Scotland) 

 

Philosophy Interest Group 
1st March 2023  

Meeting at 2.15 p.m., at the Snug of the McBoyle Hall, 
Portknockie 

 
• You have been sent this notice because are a member of the 

Moray Coast u3a. New members of the Philosophy Interest 
Group are always welcome. 

• In this meeting we will be considering the complex 
issue of,  
“Euthanasia”. 

• At the December 2022 meeting of the group it was decided that 
we should purchase the following book: -  PHILOSOPHY the 

basics, by Nigel Warburton.  

(Fourth Edition, published by Routledge,  
ISBN 978-0-415-32773-2) 

• The book is not expensive and easily available online. 
• Euthanasia is covered in pages 57 – 59. This is scant coverage 

for such a complex topic. Please feel free to do your own 
research online. Alternatively, if you have thoughts formed 

from your own life experiences please bring them to the 
meeting and share them with us. 

• Many books have been published about euthanasia but many 
seem to promote only one side of the argument. 

• There will be discussions. 
• Do not expect a definitive answer but expect to have the chance 

to consider an important issue for a civilised society thoroughly 
explored. 

I look forward to seeing you on the 1st of March. 

 

Yours with best wishes     John R Mills 


